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From: James Allen [james@allterraenv.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2008 12:35 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000324, Livermore Gas and Mini Mart, 160 Holmes St., Livermore 
Mr. Wickham 
 
We received cost pre-approval from the UST Cleanup Fund for the additional site investigation work for 
160 Holmes.  We will start the permitting process immediately: boring/well permits and an 
encroachment permit for drilling in the city park.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
 
James Allen, REAII
Project Manager
 
Allterra Environmental, Inc.
www.allterraenv.com
(831) 425-2608 - Office
(831) 425-2609 - Fax
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